Vonnie Green
Resident

| respectfully urge you to vote against the anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022, which would
harm the practices and freedoms that our farmers enjoy. They do not need regulations, they
need the freedom to work their farm the way they know best, from their experience working
the land and producing our food.

Please let the ones who know their work make the decisions best for them.
Thank you,
Vonnie Green



